Lifetouch

Dear Family of Silver Sands Families,

I hope this finds you doing well and staying healthy. We wanted to reach out to you to provide an update with the status of your 2019-2020 yearbook. It has been our pleasure to partner with Silver Sands on this year's yearbook and we know how important yearbooks are - especially in times like these.

We wanted to make you aware that due to COVID-19, we have had government-mandated shut-downs in some of our production facilities and social distancing protocols in others that have reduced our capacity for printing yearbooks. Be assured that everyone who ordered a yearbook will receive one. However, the delivery of your yearbook may be delayed, resulting in your yearbooks arriving after school is out for the summer.

We thank you for your patience and understanding. Silver Sands will communicate with you once the yearbooks have arrived at school and let you know how you can get your book.

We value the trust you and your school place in us to capture and preserve your important school memories.

Sincerely,

Lisa Wuest 6185 Harrison Dr #4 Las Vegas, NV 89120